
STATE OF INDIANA 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL MANAGEMENT 

PUBLIC NOTICE NO 20240531– INP000111– D 
DATE OF NOTICE:   May 31, 2024 

DATE RESPONSE DUE:  July 1, 2024 
 

 

The Office of Water Quality proposes the following DRAFT IWP PERMIT: 
 
MINOR – MODIFICATION: 
 
Multitech Industries Inc, (formally Stalcop Metal Forming, LLC) Permit INP000111, 
BOONE COUNTY, 1217 West Main Street, Thorntown, IN. The permittee has requested a 
name change for the above-reference facility after the transfer of ownership which became 
effective on June 1, 2023. The change was verified and approved by the Indiana Secretary 
of State on November 1, 2023.Permit Manager John Meguschar at 317-233-7268 or 
Jmegusch@idem.in.gov. Posted online at https://www.in.gov/idem/public-notices/ 
 

PROCEDURES TO FILE A RESPONSE 

You are hereby notified of the availability of a 30-day public comment period regarding the 
referenced draft permit, in accordance with 327 IAC 5-3-9. The application and draft permit 
documents are available for inspection at IDEM, Office of Water Quality, Indiana 
Government Center North - Room 1255, 100 N. Senate Ave, Indianapolis, IN 46204 from 
9:00 a.m. until 4:00 p.m., Monday thru Friday, (copies 10¢ per page). The Draft Permit is 
posted online on the above-referenced IDEM public notice web page. A courtesy copy has 
also been sent via email to the local County Health Department. Please tell others whom 
you think would be interested in this matter. For more information about public participation 
including your rights & responsibilities, please see https://www.in.gov/idem/public-notices/.  
You may want to consult our online Citizens’ Guide to IDEM: 
https://www.in.gov/idem/resources/citizens-guide-to-idem/. 
 

Comments: The proposed decision to issue a permit is tentative. Interested persons are 
invited to submit written comments on the draft permit. All comments must be delivered to 
IDEM or postmarked no later than the Response Due Date noted to be considered in the 
decision to issue a final permit. Deliver or mail all requests or comments to the attention of 
the Permit Manager at the above address. 
 
To Request a Public Hearing: Any person may request a public hearing. A written 
request must be submitted to the above address on or before the Response Due Date. 
The written request shall include: the name and address of the person making the request, 
the interest of the person making the request, persons represented by the person making 
the request, the reason for the request and the issues proposed for consideration at the 
hearing. The Department will determine whether to hold a public hearing based upon the 
comments and the rationale for the request. Public Notice of such a hearing will be 
circulated in at least one newspaper in the geographical area of the discharge and to those 
persons submitting comments and/or on the mailing list at least 30 days prior to the 
hearing. 

mailto:Jmegusch@idem.in.gov
https://www.in.gov/idem/public-notices/
https://www.in.gov/idem/public-notices/
https://www.in.gov/idem/resources/citizens-guide-to-idem/

